
 

 

On Wednesday 8th April 2020 some of our pupils continued 

their Lenten journey as they learnt more about Jesus’ last 

few days on earth. They made use of our Forest School as a 

resource for following the Stations of the Cross.  

We adore You, O Christ, and we praise You.  
 
Because, by Your holy cross, You have redeemed the world.  

 

 

Stations of the Cross 

 



 


